No. EDN-H(8)A(6)Misc. /2016

Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh.

Phone No. 0177-2653120, Fax : 0177-2812882

Nk
Dated: Shimla - 171001, the, December, 2020
- To
All the Principals,
Govt. Degree/Skt. Colleges,
Himachal Pradesh.
Subject: - Regarding admissions +to undergraduate classes 1°°

to 3™ year in the colleges of the State.

Kindly refer the subject cited above.

In this context, it has come to the notice of the
undersigned that some of the students are still left un-enrolled
to undergraduate classes i.e. 1°5° year to 3% vyear due to some

unavoidable reasons.

Keeping in view of the above, you are directed to
entertain such students at your own upto 19%0F December, 2020 and

remit the same to this Directorate for ex-post facto permission

Y
s

Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh
email-ID-dhe-sml-hp@gov.in
Ph. No. 0177-2656621

Endst. No. the Shimla  dated: |1"December, 2020

Copy for information to:-

WAT.0. IT, Cell, DHE, HP. with the request to upload the same
on departmental website. (f—\\

2. Guard file. &Jﬁ{h;“ﬂ’"
-
&

Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh

for the purpose if required.
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